
 

 

On November 16, 2023, a meeting discussion was held in the Cadastre Committee within the 

framework of the "GeoTAK" project. Representatives from the Cadastre Committee, Ministry 

of Education, Science, Culture and Sports, National University of Architecture and 

Construction of Armenia, Yerevan State University, and National Agrarian University of 

Armenia participated in the meeting. Some members of the Advisory Board also took part in 

the meeting. The idea of industrial Ph.D. were discussed. There was a decision to sign an MoU 

between the Cadastre Committee and Armenian universities implementing a Joint Ph.D. on 

GIT to cooperate in the frame of implementation of an Industrial Ph.D. The opportunity to 

open the universal laboratory for students on Cadastre Committee premises was also 

discussed. 

 

 
 

 


